
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Ref: PQ 14797/24 
 
25TH June 2024 
  

Deputy Paul Donnelly 

Dáil Eireann Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Donnelly 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.  

Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response. 

 

PQ 14797/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of WTE paediatric neurology 

registrar at CHI Temple Street in 2023 and to-date in 2024, in tabular form. 

 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Temple Street 
below.  
 

WTE paediatric neurology registrar at CHI at Temple Street 

2023 2 WTE 

2024 to-date 3 WTE 

 
Notes: 

 

The above data is as at 24th of April 2024. 

1 additional WTE from April – July 2024 due to a return from maternity leave, this will return to 

2 WTE from July 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
PROF. SEAN WALSH 
CLINICAL DIRECTOR/ SITE LEAD 
Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) at Crumlin 
Crumlin, D12 N512, Ireland 
E ceo.admin@olchc.ie www.olchc.ie  
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